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Circular No 209/2015 

Dated 25 Sept 2015 
 

To Members of the Malaysian Bar 
 

New Version of E-Filing Component 
 

The Senior Assistant Registrar of Bahagian e-Kehakiman, Ameera Mastura bt Khamis, has 

informed us that a new version of the e-Filing Component (known as e-Filing Client 

Component, “EFS CC”) will be required to run the e-Filing portal beginning on 28 Sept 2015 

(Monday). 
 

This latest EFS CC will allow e-Filing users to use the latest web browsers (eg Google 

Chrome and Mozilla Firefox) and the latest Java Runtime 1.8 in their computers to access the 

e-Filing portal. 
  

The rollout of this EFS CC will be gradually released to e-Filing users in stages.  E-Filing 

users who get the prompt pictured below upon login to the e-Filing portal will need to follow 

the guideline provided in order to complete the installation. 

 

An announcement on the EFS CC is also available on efiling.kehakiman.gov.my/eFiling/. 
 

Members are advised to alert the Bar Council Court Liaison Committee of any problems 

concerning the E-Filing system, by sending an email directly to Desmond Ho Chee Cheong, 

Co-Chairperson, Court Liaison Committee, at deslex@hotmail.com, which should be copied 

to Vilashini Vijayan, Executive Officer, Bar Council, at vila@malaysianbar.org.my. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Kenny Lai Choe Ken and Desmond Ho Chee Cheong 

Co-Chairpersons 

Court Liaison Committee 


